
Hoffman Estates 
Police Department

PRESS RELEASE (for release to official media only)                   

For immediate release – December 27, 2023 

Incident: 23-006153 
Domestic  

Date/time of incident: 
Wednesday, December 27, 2023 at 5:48 P.M.  

Location of incident: 
5100 block of Chambers Drive 

Description of incident: 

On Wednesday, December 27, at approximately 5:48 P.M. the Hoffman Estates Police Department 
responded to the 5100 Block of Chambers Drive for a report of people fighting and possibly shots fired.  
Witnesses advised they then saw a subject leave in a vehicle.   

Hoffman Estates Police Officers arrived on scene and made contact with the residents.  The initial 
investigation revealed there was an argument amongst family members which turned physical.  During 
the altercation, one of the family members grabbed a firearm and discharged the weapon into the ceiling 
of the residence, then left the area.  There were no injuries from the discharged weapon.  

A description of the subject was provided and he was subsequently located by a local Police 
Department.  The subject was taken into custody without incident and charges are pending.   

Family members on scene were treated and released by the Hoffman Estates Fire Department and there 
is no threat to the community at this time.  
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